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To: Faculty Senate 

From: Julia López-Robertson, PhD 

Re:  Annual Report August 16, 2021-August 15, 2022 

 

 

 

The Faculty Grievance Committee received one grievance during the 2021-2022 academic year 

(it was a salary grievance). The Committee completed its review of the case and concluded by 

making a recommendation.  

 

Additionally, the Committee received two inquiries about how to begin the process. Of those, 

one faculty member will be filing a grievance in the fall semester, 2022.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Julia López-Robertson 

Professor, Instruction & Teacher Education  

Chair, Faculty Grievance Committee 


